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A merry Christmas at Lulworth House Residential Care Home

Residents at Lulworth House Residential Care Home have found keeping in touch with loved ones easy this Christmas,

thanks to Zoom calls. It's been lovely for family members to be able to see them opening their Christmas gifts.

We've been enjoying hot chocolate and Carol singing in our decorated grotto, and Santa paid us a visit with a huge haul of special
gifts for our residents and staff! Each resident received a personalised gift bag and cookie with their initials; staff were very pleased
with their hampers and wine too!

Staff and residents also had a great time at the annual Christmas party, thanks to the karaoke machine with disco lights which

everyone loves, and we had a good boogie too!

Happy New Year from everyone at Lulworth House - see you all in 2021!
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